Jason Hicks
3300 0O1d Goldie Rd.
QOak Harbor Wa 98277

April 16, 2008

Seatac Shuttle
PO Box 2895
Oak Harbor, Wa 98277

Re: TC-080642-A

Dear Sir:

This letter is to express my support for increased shuttle service on Whidbey Island. As
you are well aware our options are limited here in our semi-rural setting. Taxis and
transit run limited hours and only in specific areas. Your provision of additional service
on the Island would be a welcome supplement to our transportation system.

Sincerely,

i

Jason Hicks
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